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As a parent of a four year old, I was horrified to learn of research that linked proximity 

to race tracks to negative outcomes in children. I was disheartened to read that a 

commenting scientist would "move" if they were a parent in my neighborhood. 

Moving is not a viable option. Asking for common sense regulations to protect my 

children's health is.  


